

Peak District Local Access Forum

On: Saturday 26th March 2011

At: Moorland Discovery Centre, Longshaw

Agenda

Start: 10:30 am

1. Apologies
2. Minutes from the last meeting on 16th December 2010
3. Matters arising
4. * Annual Report 2010 **Mike Rhodes**
5. National Park Authority Asset Review **Matt Croney**
6. * Access sub-group feedback
- Including Countryside Code response **Sue Smith
John Thompson
Gill Millward**
7. Pedal Peak Project - update **Rhonda Pursglove**
8. Progress report from DCC **Gill Millward**
9. * Recreational motor vehicle issues - update **Mike Rhodes**
10. * Black Harry Trails Project update **Sue Smith**
11. Planning issues **Henry Folkard**
12. Any Other Business
13. Date of Next Meeting

Close: 12:45 pm

Lunch : 1pm

*** background papers available**